
Your Ref :
Our Ref : 21/0323/FUL 
Contact : Rebecca Unwin

Email : planning@n-kesteven.gov.uk
 

Footpaths Officer
LCC As Of 15.02.21 Will Include Footpath Responses Within The Highways And SUDS 
Response. No Separate Consultation Is Required.

9th April 2021

Dear Sir/Madam

Notification of Receipt of Planning Application

Planning Application Reference: 21/0323/FUL
Consultation Reference: DC/32UE/QQ46N4LL00S00
Proposal:  Erection of a new workshop area, new site fencing & lighting layout, car 
parking layout change, erection of a new canopy for food sales and associated 
internal alterations (Retrospective)
Location:   Glasshouse Car Sales Main Road Anwick 
_____________________________________________________________

The above planning application was received in valid form by the District Council on the 31st 
March 2021. The application can be viewed in full online at 
www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline. Please note if the application is an ADVICE 
application, the documents will be forwarded to you by email. 

The District Council will be obliged to receive your comments and observations on the 
proposal by May 3rd, 2021, preferably in electronic format submitted from the website. 
Should you wish to discuss any aspect of the proposal then please contact the Case Officer, 
Robert Cook.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Unwin
Technical Administration Assistant
Planning Services

 

mailto:planning@n-kesteven.gov.uk
http://www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline



